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FIRE ALARM EQUIPMENT

2 January, 2007

Dear Valued Customer,

Notifier will discontinue the following conventional direct-wire ionization smoke detectors effective
March 1, 2007:

Part Number Description ; ” s
1400  2-Wire lonization detector, direct wire, 12 or 24 volts
14128 4-Wire lonization detector, direct wire, 12 volts

1424 | 4-Wirelonization detector, direct wire, 24 volts

The replacement product for these models will be the conventional plug-in ionization smoke detector,
part number 1451, with applicable mounting base.

All orders for the 1400, 1412B and 1424 detectors must be placed before March 1, 2007. After March
1%, only orders for the ionization smoke detector will be accepted.

Please contact FireSense if you have any questions regarding this notice.

Yours Sincerely,

asli
General Manager
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